Selectboard & Finance Committee
Memorandum of Record
January 4, 2017

The Gill Selectboard and Gill Finance Committee were scheduled to meet on Wednesday, January 4,
2017 at 6:00 PM with counterparts from the Town of Montague to discuss the topic of a School
Resource Officer for the Gill-Montague Regional School District.

The meeting was held, however there was not a quorum for the Gill Selectboard (John Ward attended)
or for the Gill Finance Committee (Timmie Smith and Claire Chang attended). Accordingly, minutes
were not kept for either of those two public bodies.

Respectfully submitted,

Signed copy on file.

Ray Purington, Administrative Assistant



